
 

 

Welcome Back! 

We’ve had a great start to the school year. We have welcomed some new students to Beaverlodge! 
Our current enrollment is at 187 students. Overall, it has been a wonderful start to the school year. 
The children seem happy and settled, adjusting to familiar routines and some new ones too.  

School Resource Officer 

We had a visit this week from Constable Blake Muggleton. Constable Blake visited classrooms and 
spent a recess block outside with the students. The children had a lot of questions for him, which 
he was happy to answer.  

Universal Nutrition Grant 

Beaverlodge was awarded a significant amount of funding through the Provincial government and 
Pembina Trails School Divison to build on the Nutrition Program started last year. We will be hiring a 
Nutrition Coordinator and forming a committee to develop a plan. We are fully committed to 
embracing the “universal” spirit of the grant, welcoming children and staff to enjoy a snack if they 
choose to. Fresh fruit has been offered this week in the office and we look forward to expanding our 
plans once a Nutrition Coordinator has been hired.  

Indigo I Love to Read Grant 

We are very excited about the prospect of partnering with Indigo to enhance our library resources 
and support our students in their literacy achievements. Our school team has been actively 
familiarizing themselves with the grant guidelines, timelines, and goals. We will be meeting next 
week with our Divisional Library Consultant to discuss next steps.  

 

Important Dates 

September 

16 – Divisional Cross Country Meet 

18, 19 - Strong Beginnings 

24 - Picture Day 

25 – Fun Lunch 

25 – Terry Fox Walk/Run 

30 - National Day of Truth and Reconciliation—No School 

October  
 

1 – Divisional Cross Country Meet 
13 -  Thanksgiving—No School 



16 – Tri-Conferences evening 
21 – Tri-Conferences evening 
24 – Metro Common Day (No School) 
29 - Picture Retakes 
30 - Fun Lunch 

  


